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Imbali Adventist Would Love A Container

Imbali Adventist branch of Meals on Wheels in Pietermaritzburg would find a container really
useful for storage of donated food and equipment.

“We need money to upgrade the facilities of the building and perhaps get a building of our own
since we are using that of the church,” says branch manager Mrs Lily Ncalane

Imbali feeds 120 people, including 44 children, per week. Two meals are prepared a day,
Monday to Friday. They would love to have a gas stove, pots and plastic spoons.

Meals on Wheels is a charitable organization that provides meals for people too poor or infirm
to fend for themselves. You can sponsor a hungry person via SMS — simply SMS the word
‘MEAL’ to 39055. Your SMS is billed at R15.00.

For further information or for comment, please contact Mrs Lily Ncalane on +2772 - 629 6344
or halemana@kznded.gov.za

You can also visit the following websites for more news and info:
e Meals on Wheels website: www.mow.org.za

Social Pages :
e Facebook: http://on.fb.me/eSkF9s

e Twitter: http://twitter.com/
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